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Hon'ble It.Governor had a meeting with tribal
leaders during his visit to Car Nicobar on 25.7.1994.
The following points were discussed:=

1. The construction of the second phase of
Nicobarese Guest House at South Point has not commen=
ced. Chief Eningeer, APWD informed that the A.F.W.D.
had already submitted estimates for the second phase
of Nicobarese Guest House, at South Pcint. Lt.Governor

desired that Tribal Welfare Department may apprise

the factual position to him and take further necessary

action for commencement of the second phase,
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